
Middle School Summer Math

This summer, students will be working on Khan Academy throughout the summer to continue practicing
their new math skills. Students are expected to sign in with their school google account and work on any
areas of math they feel they need to practice.  It is expected that they spend 30 minutes each week..
Assignments will be listed with a due date of September 1st. Students are expected to work within these
assignments, but not required to complete all the assignments.  Teachers will assess the completed work
at the start of the 2021 school year and give a quiz grade based on the completed work.  Students will not
be penalized for missing weeks, but will be given a larger quiz grade for the more weeks that they
complete.  Your student should be signed into their future teacher’s khan academy account using the codes
below:

Mrs. Orlando’s incoming 6th Grade: D5UHPAE7
Mr. Souza’s Incoming 7th Grade Traditional Math: JPTX5JPK
Mrs. Orlando’s Incoming 7th Grade Accelerated Math: QWK8JYFK
Mr. Souza’s Incoming 8th Grade: HQSGPFDA


